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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is 
proposing improvements on State Road (S.R.) 40 
from east of C.R. 314A to SE 183rd Avenue Road 
(Levy Hammock Road) near Silver Springs. The 
2.65-mile project recommends improvements to 
enhance safety and improve operations along the 
corridor.  

The project plans to reconstruct the roadway to 
provide two travel lanes in each direction separated 
by a grassed median. Recommended improvements 
include dedicated left turns with median openings 
throughout the project corridor, milling and 
resurfacing the roadway to extend the life of the 
corridor, as well as stormwater ponds and swales to 
collect stormwater runoff.  

Additional pedestrian and bicycle safety measures 
include inside and outside shoulders, a new 
sidewalk on the north side of the roadway and a new 
shared-use path on the south side of the roadway.  
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State Road 40 Widening 
From east of County Road (C.R.) 314A to SE 183rd  
Avenue Road (Levy Hammock Road)  
 

Marion County 
Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 410674-4 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Anticipated completion—spring 2025  $       2.6  million  

Right of Way: Currently not funded $        32 million   

Construction: Currently not funded $     12.6  million  

*subject to change 

Kathleen Enot  
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5149 
Kathleen.Enot@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 
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